We miss you- keep going!



To children,

We hope to see you at school soon; we are missing you and every unique thing you bring to your class.

We have enjoyed talking to you on the phone and hearing about all of the fun activities and work that you have been doing at home. Please keep going because we are overwhelmed by the amazing things you have been doing!

Our home learning materials will remain on the website for you to use and will now be updated on a weekly basis, every Friday.

Also take a look at BBC bitesize and Oak academy for other activities and resources.

Are you keeping a lockdown journal or diary? This is a great way to record all of your memories whilst you are at home and it can help you practise your handwriting and spellings.

Keep sharing your ideas; you can email us to show us what you're doing at enquiry@boldmere.bham.sch.uk or send it to the school twitter: @BoldmereSchools.

Everyone at Boldmere Junior School

